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June 5,.1989

Mr. Philip Stohr, Director
Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Dear Mr. Stohr:
,

} Reference is made to your April 7, 1989 letter concerning thei Picker dose calibrator (model 632-507) at the Division of
Nuclear Medicine (Lic. 52-01946-07).

We want to advise you that the new calibrator arrived to our
facilities and after all tests performed (linecrity, etc.)on it same was placed in service today.

The old calibrator is in the process of being returned to the
Picker Corporation for evaluation of the assay error associated
with 32 P. As soon as we have the evaluations performed we
will communicate it to you.

Sincere- yo o

Heri oi , Ph.D..

Rad' tion ety officer
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